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Jenny Howell

From: Maria Lucas <Maria_Lucas@BATHNES.GOV.UK>
Sent: 05 December 2017 16:35
To: Cameley Parish Council
Cc: Chris Salmon; Tim Warren (Cllr); Andy Thomas
Subject: RE: Treat official correspondence (ref: 3545360)

Dear Jenny

Thank you for your query.
I have asked for your request to be investigated and will contact you once the required process has been identified.

Regards
Maria.

Head of Legal and Democratic Services and Monitoring Officer
Bath & North East Somerset Council
Tel: 01225 395171
email: maria_lucas@bathnes.gov.uk
www.bathnes.gov.uk
www.twitter.com/bathnes

Bath & North East Somerset – the place to live, work and visit
Please consider the environment before printing this email

From: Jenny Howell [mailto:info@templecloud.org.uk]
Sent: 02 December 2017 19:30
To: Maria Lucas
Subject: FW: Treat official correspondence (ref: 3545360)
Importance: High

Dear Maria,

At the October Parish Council meeting dated 11th October 2017, Cameley Parish Council discussed and considered
the Parish Council Name Consultation which included results from a previous Parish Questionnaire and recent
engagement with residents at a Coffee Morning on 30th September 2017. During this meeting, the Parish Council
resolved to apply to the secretary of state to request the name of the Parish Council be changed to: Temple Cloud
with Cameley Parish Council. Minute reference 135/17-18 of the attached minutes refer.

This name recognises the larger village of Temple Cloud which makes up the Parish of Cameley whilst retaining
reference to the smaller settlement from which the name of the Parish originates. The minutes from the meeting have
since been approved.

I have since written to Sajid Javid – the Secretary of State for Communities and Local Government on two occasions
to request this name change as set out in Section 75 Local Government Act 1972.

The Parish Council have a number of projects which are at present on hold pending agreement of the name change. I
have now received the attached response stating that the request must come through the District Council and am
hoping you are best placed to assist us in progressing this request. I have attached the minutes of the meeting where
the resolution was passed and original letters but would like to request that B&NES Council now write to the Secretary
of State to request this change be actioned, as proper process.

Are you able to assist with this process or are able to identify someone within the Council who may support us with
this endeavour?
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With Regards,

Jenny

Jenny Howell
Clerk to Cameley Parish Council
Email: info@templecloud.org.uk | Website: www.templecloud.org.uk |Follow us on Facebook
Mob: 07902 906993 | Address: 21 Yeomead, Nailsea, Bristol, BS48 1JA

My dedicated working hours are Tuesday and Wednesday 08:00 – 18:00. These are not my only working hours but
outside of these times, a reply may not always be immediate.

From: Despatch Box [mailto:dclg@icasework.fcos.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 01 December 2017 16:47
To: info@templecloud.org.uk
Subject: Treat official correspondence (ref: 3545360)

Dear Ms Howell,

Thank you for your email of 18 October 2017. Attached is the Department for Communities and
Local Governments's response. Please accept my apologies for the delay in replying.

Kind regards,
Mashoor Burahee
NOTE: Please do not edit the subject line when replying to this email.


